
The air is getting chilly and sleigh bells can be heard... it’s December!  

We hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving; The Pilgrims & Indians 

here big & small sampled a delicious feast! We even had some happy 

plates! Now to prepare for the next big day… 

Santa will be visiting us on Tuesday, December 10
th

, please feel free to 

join us or add this special day, kindly let Ms. Pam know in advance.     

With the fall/winter season around us, please make sure our door is 
securely closed when entering & exiting the center. The weather has 
caused our door to “swell”, causing it not to close completely. Thank you 
for your patience with our new lock system, please see Ms. Pam to swap 
out for a new key fob.  Also, with this crazy weather, kindly send in an 
appropriate change of clothes. (maybe hats & mittens too!)               

Please and Thank You!   

Congratulations to the McGrady Family on welcoming Baby Boy Connor 
on November 1

st
, The Shulsky Family welcoming Baby Girl Lana on 

November 14
th
 and to Maddy and Rachel welcoming Baby Boy Brayden 

on November 18
th
. Welcome to the Sunshine Kids Family!  

Please continue to let us know when your child is feeling under the weather & 

especially if they have something contagious, so we can post a notice for all to be 

aware & precautious. Also continue your consideration during 2hr 

delays/cancellations/early dismissals. These days can sneak up on us or happen 

without notice, so we understand the confusion. Please let us know as in advance 

as you can so we can ensure we have enough staff to watch over the children. 

You can call/text or email to ensure your child has a spot. We are sorry if this 

causes any issues, but we need to maintain the appropriate child to staff ratios. If 

you have any changes... phone number, job, insurance, address, please bring in 

that info ASAP.  Well visit? Please take a Health Assessment form.  We need to 

keep all files current & as up-to-date as possible. Thank you in advance! 

Our “family” of teachers here would like to wish you & your families 

a safe, Healthy, and most enjoyable Holiday! Merry Christmas! 

 

 

Themes 

Celebrations Around the World  

Christmas & New Year’s  

 

Raelyn – December 4th  
Braxton – December 7th  

Campbell – December 14th  
Gracelynn – December 17th  
Ms. Tabby – December 18th  

Judson – December 20th 

Knoxx – December 22nd  
Mackenzie – December 31st  

  

Important Dates 

Sunshine Kids: will be CLOSING EARLY 

on Tuesday, December 24th at 1 pm  

CLOSED on Wednesday, December 25th.  

CLOSING EARLY, Tuesday, December 

31st at 3pm  

CLOSED Wednesday, January 1st.  

School Dates: 

Canon Mac: Act 80- No school on 

Monday, December 2nd  

Winter Recess- No school December 

23rd to 31st & January 1st  

Ringgold: Holiday Recess - No school 

Monday, December 2nd   

 Act 80 Day- No school Friday, 

December 13th  

Early Dismissal Friday, December 20th, 

@ 1:35 pm.  

Winter Recess- No school December 

23rd to 31st & January 1st  

Peters: Holiday Recess- No school 

Monday, December 2nd  

Winter Recess- No school December 

23rd-31st & January 1st 

Happy Holidays!!! 

 

 

Special Visitors 

 Frank Sarris Librarian Visit 

12-11-19 @10 am  

 Imagination Yoga  

12-3-19 @ 9:30 am  

 

Santa will be 
visiting on Tuesday, 
December 10th!   


